
From: Oxon Sa <oxon.sa@mooreuk.global>  
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2024 4:11 PM 
To: Elaine Foxon <accounts@Broughton-Astley.gov.uk> 
Cc: Debbie Barber <ParishManager@Broughton-Astley.gov.uk> 
Subject: 2022-23 Response to Objection under Section 27 of the LAAA2014 
 
Dear Ms. Foxton 
 
Attached is my formal response to the objection against the 2022/23 AGAR. 
 
Which been sent to the objector today. 
 
Please note that I cannot certify final completion of the 2022/23 AGAR review until the appeal 
window has lapsed.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Carolyn Rossiter 
Engagement Lead 
Smaller Authorities Team 
 

 
 


